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EPRI
Electric Power
Research Instituto Leadershp in Science and Technology

November 4,1993

Mr. Jack Strosnider |
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
MS7D4
One White Flint North
11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852

SUBJECT: Reports for NRC Review of the Industry Steam Generator i
Degradation Specific Management (SGDSM) Initiative i

Dear Jack:

The purpose of this letter is to provide copies of specific reports requested by
Mr. Ken Karwoski of the NRC staff on September 13,1993 for use in the NRC
review of the industry Steam Generator Degradation Specific Management
(SGDSM) initiative.

Enclosed are copies of the reports as indicated below. Please note that the report
listed in item 1 below is proprietary. )

1. " Steam Generator Tubinr, Outside Diameter Stress Corrosion Cracking at j

Tube Support Plates - Database for Alternate Repair Criteria, Volume 2: 3/4
Inch Diameter Tubing," EPRI Report, NP-7480-L, Volume 2, October 1993.

Fifteen (15) copies of this report are enclosed. This report contains
proprietary informr. tion. Therefore, a letter requesting the report be
withheld from public disclosure and an affidavit describing the basis for
withholding this innrmation from the public and signed by EPRI, the
owner of the information,is provided in Attachment 1.

| 2. " Steam Generator Tubing Outside Diameter Stress Corrosion Cracking at
i Tube Support Plates Database for Altemate Repair Criteria, Volume 2: 3/4

Inch Diameter Tubii 3/' EPRI Report, NP-7480-L, Volume 2, Non-
Proprietary Version, October 1993.

!

| Three (3) copies of this report are enclosed. This report is a non-proprietary
O

,
. version of the report described in item 1 above.
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With the transmittal of these reports, we have provided all the reports requested
by Mr. Karwoski on September 13,1993.

Please contact me if you require additional reports for review of the industry
SGDSM initiative. We will provide the necessary information as expeditiously as
possible.

Sincerely,

OAA
David A. ininger
Technical Advisor
Steam Generator Project Office

cc: Tim Reed, NRC (w/o enclosures)
Ken Karwoski, NRC (w/o enclosures)
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